## Dear Owners,

We understand that several owners are preparing to lease their units out during the Super Bowl in February. We need to advise everyone that short term rentals are not allowed at Hearthwood II and if you are found to be leasing your unit during the Super Bowl you may be assessed a fine.

The annual meeting for Hearthwood II will be held on January 25, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. If you are interested in running for a position on the board please email me so you can be placed on the ballot. The official notice is being mailed shortly.

Thank you, Association Supervisor